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Celebrating Volunteerism in Maple Ridge 

 
Maple Ridge, BC: The City of Maple Ridge, Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows Community Services, 

Valley Fair Mall and the Kiwanis Club of Golden Ears have joined together to host a pancake 

breakfast to celebrate National Volunteer Week. The event will run from 10:00 am until noon on 

Saturday, April 14 at Valley Fair Mall (22709 Lougheed Highway). 

 

“The single most valuable asset we have is our time. We are blessed to have so many citizens 

who invest their time in making our City amazing. Volunteers are the backbone of our local 

sports organizations, festivals, faith groups, charity, community service, environmental 

stewardships and our vibrant arts scene,” said Mayor Read. “On behalf of all of us on Council, 

we would like to thank and honour our volunteers at this annual pancake breakfast.” 

 

“We will have music and entertainment at the breakfast in addition to displays for citizens to 

learn about the many opportunities to volunteer in our community. Every person has unique 

skills and abilities that they bring to volunteerism and we are committed to helping people find 

their perfect fit,” said Kathryn Baird, Recreation Coordinator Volunteer & Special Events for the 

City of Maple Ridge. 

  

For more details, please contact Parks, Recreation & Culture at 604-467-7325 (ext. 1). 
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